
July 11, 1979 

Eva Koopikka 
77 Branch Street 
Kearsarge, Michigan 49942 

Dear Eva: 

Thank you so much for taking the time to converse with me on the 
phone today and for your willingness to meet with us again. 

According to our conversation, I will be coming to see you on 
Wednesday, July 18th at 1:00 p.m. Marina Herman, also of North­
land College, will be coming with me. 

We look forward to the visit and thank you again for your time and 
energy in assisting us with this project. 

Sincerely, 

Sara Poynter 
Northland College 

Marina Herman 
Northland College 
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